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              Our Case Number: ABP-305149-19 

Your Reference: CIE 

 

 

 

Jacobs Engineering 
Artola House 
3rd & 4th Floors 
91 Victoria Street 
Belfast 
BT1 4PB 
Northern Ireland 
 

 

 

Date: 2nd March 2021 
 
Re: Replacement of seven number manned level crossings on the main Dublin to Cork Railway Line. 

Between Limerick Junction and Mallow Station, Co. Limerick and Co. Cork. 
 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

I have been asked by An Bord Pleanála to refer to the above mentioned pre-application consultation. 
The Board considers that the pre-application consultation in respect of this case is concluded and it is 
open to you to now lodge an application for a railway order.  
 
The Board wish to reiterate that the holding of the consultations shall not prejudice the Board in the 
performance of its function to determine the application for a railway order and cannot be relied upon in 
the formal planning process or in any legal proceedings.  
 
Attached is a list of prescribed bodies to be notified of the application of the proposed development.  
 
Two copies of any valid submissions/observations received by the Board in respect of the application will 
also be forwarded to you by the Board and you are requested to make a copy available for public 
inspection with the application documentation.  
 
If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.   
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Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanála reference number in any correspondence or 
telephone contact with the Board.  
 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
_____________________ 
Kieran Somers 
Executive Officer 
Direct Line: 01-8737250 
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